
 

 

To: Mr Andrzej Hrehorowicz 

CC: University Sports Association of Poland 

 

Ljubljana: August 19, 2016 

 

Dear Mr Hrehorowicz,  

It is with great pleasure to inform you that the Executive Committee of the European 

University Sports Association has nominated you as the Technical Commission Vice-

Chair for the period 2016-2020. 

Your commitment to university sport is highly appreciated, and the success of EUSA 

sporting events undoubtedly relies on the dedication and work of our committees and 

commissions; Technical Commission being one of the most visible ones. 

One of the first tasks and actions of the newly appointed Technical Commission is 

participation at this year’s EUSA Convention, which will take place in Bled, Slovenia 

from September 22-25, 2016. You will find more information in the attached invitation. 

We hope to continue our strong cooperation in the field of university sport and 

congratulate you again for your nomination. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Adam Roczek,    Matjaz Pecovnik,   

President         Secretary General 

                                                 


